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Whatever Next! 

We loved reading about baby bear and his trip to the moon. The children noticed that 

baby bear’s space boots were just wellies, and his space helmet was a colander! We 

wondered if baby bear really did go to the moon!  

The children were shown 10 objects and asked, which of these things would you pack 

for a journey to the moon? They were only allowed to choose 5. The children had some 

super packing ideas. Most of the children reasoned that a drink and a sandwich were 

particularly important items.   

5 Little Men in a Flying Saucer 

Can you sing this song at home? You’ll find the song on YouTube. These are the lyrics: 

Five little men in a flying saucer 

Flew around the world one day 

They looked left and right but they didn't like the sight 

So one man flew away 

Four little men in a flying saucer 

Flew around the world one day 

They looked left and right but they didn't like the sight 

So one man flew away 

Continue counting down! Perhaps you could draw 5 aliens and cross them off as you sing.   

 

 Numbers Around Us 

These are some of the questions we have been thinking 

about this week… 

Why do we have numbers on our front door? Do you 

know what your door number is? Why has this bus got 

a number on it? 

Could you look at your door number and numbers on 

other houses? Don’t worry too much about your child 

knowing the number, especially those beyond 5. 

Rather, it’s lovely to talk about numbers and the way 

they are used all around us. Feel free to send in any 

photographs of the numbers you spot when out and 

about. 

 

 

    

 

  

 



  
 Christmas Party Day 

On Thursday 16
th
 December (last day of school for Nursery) the children will finish 

the term with their Christmas Party. They can come to Nursery wearing their party 

clothes and we ask that each child brings their own small plate of party food with 

their name on it. Due to a number of allergies we ask that foods containing nuts are 

not included on children’s plates.  
 

Signs of the week 

                  

                                          Santa                                                Sing 

Southridge Christmas Sing-along 

It was lovely to see so many of you at our 

Christmas sing-along. We think you will all agree 

that the children did a super job of their very 

first school performance. We were extremely 

proud of them all. 

 
Have a lovely weekend everyone! 

The Nursery Team 

 


